
NUCLEAR MEDICINE ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING 
November 8, 2006 @ 7:00 a.m., @ Amarillo College “A” Bldg. 105 

 
MEMBERS PRESENT:  Katherine Ford, Helen Jean, Amber Waldrop, Deedra Lynch, Dr. Bill Byrd, Katy 
Patrick, Jodi Merrifield, Ed Smith. 
 
EX-OFFICIO’S PRESENT:  Mark Rowh, Bill Crawford, Dr. Matney, Barbara Gray. 
 
1. Welcome – Ed Smith, Chairperson, welcomed everyone to the meeting. 
 
2. Introductions – Introductions were made around the table. 
 
3. Minutes – The minutes of the April 13, 2006, meeting were approved as written. 
 
4. Continuing Health Care Education – Absent 
 
5. Student Representative – Ms. Patrick stated that the students had three items they wanted to 
 discuss. The first item:  changing the color of the scrubs to black.   The committee decided to table 
 this item for now.  Second item:  students want a 45 min. – 1 hr. lunch while at clinic.  The 
 committee decided it would be best to leave the lunch as is (30 minutes).  Third item:  students 
 want a personal day during their clinic time that they would not have to make up. The committee 
 decided it would be best to keep it as it is because the students have to have a certain amount of 
 hours in clinic.    
 
6. Medical Director’s Report – Dr. Byrd thanked everyone for all their hard work and he appreciates 
 Mark Rowh and Amarillo College for everything that they do for the program. 
 
7. Director’s Report – Rowh thanked everyone for all their hard work in helping the students in the 
 clinic.  In March, the Rowh and the students will be attending the Southwest Chapter Meeting. The 
 students have raised money to fund their trip, such as selling t-shirts, working the concession stand 
 at the ranch rodeo, plus the SGA gave them $3000.  Rowh said that the program lost two evening 
 slots for students at BSA and NWTH.  The freshmen class was approved for one student to go to 
 the VA Hospital. 
 
8. Affiliation Reports 
 
 A. Amarillo Cardiovascular Center of Amarillo – Absent 
 
 B. Amarillo Diagnostic Clinic – The students are doing well. 
 
 C. Amarillo Medical Specialist – Absent 
 
 D. Baptist St. Anthony’s Hospital – Everything is going well. 
 
 E. Cardiovascular Center of Amarillo – Everything is going well. 
 
 F. Harrington Cancer Center – The first year students will start their rotation in the spring.  
  Smith also thanked Rowh for all his help with the two techs at HCC.  
 
 G. Northwest Texas Hospital – The students are doing very well.   
 
 H. VA Hospital – The students are doing well.  Helen Jean said that she did not care for the  
  two short clinic rotations (5 weeks each). 
 
9. Clinical Assistant –Gray thanked everyone for all their hard work and appreciates everything the 
 CI’s do for the students. 
 
10. Other Business – Rowh stated that the accreditation paperwork has been sent in and will give the 
 committee members a report next spring.  Rowh said that the program will be adding Panhandle 
 Nuclear Pharmacy as an affiliation site.   
 
11. Adjournment – Being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:30 a.m. 



 
 


